
 

 

Remington Park December Newsletter 
  
Ho Ho Ho…Here We Go! 
  
Happy Holidays to all of our Remington Park friends, neighbors and family! 
 
As we wind down an epic year, we want to thank each of you for your con=nued dedica=on to 
making Remington Park the star of Colleyville.  We have countless volunteers who ensure our flags 
are raised, the lights are on, the pool, ponds and common areas are spectacular, as well as our 
residents who take immaculate care of their homes and are celebra=ng this holiday season with an 
incredible array of lights and décor.  We, like you, are proud to call RP home. 
 
It's Travel Time! 
You can’t escape the news without seeing this season is the biggest travel season on record.  Please 
remember when you travel to ensure your home is secure.   It’s always good to consider =mers for 
your interior and exterior lights, as well as informing a neighbor you will be gone (to ensure Amazon 
doesn’t stack up on your porch, your mailbox doesn’t overflow, and your pool isn’t screaming with 
leaf pileups in the skimmers – personal experience here). It’s always good to keep an ac=ve looking 
home.   
 
Winterizing…Oh What Fun! 
As jack frost is dipping his frigid liLle toe in North Texas, please be sure your home is ready for 
whatever he must throw our way.  Bring in your fragile plants, ensure your pets are cared for, tend 
to your pools, and double check your sprinklers to see if you have a freeze alert.    If you don’t have 
a freeze alert, please turn off your sprinklers on freezing nights.  Sprinklers in freezing temps could 
be detrimental for walkers, runners, and drivers by your home, as well as an interes=ng journey on 
your driveway. 
 
Falling Leaves…A Bag of Joy 
As a constant reminder, please be sure to rake your leaves as they fall (or encourage your lawn team 
to do so).  We know it is such a pain, but please stay on top of the plethora of leaves that cover our 
yards.  First off, it is very respecTul of “Next Door Bob” who rakes his on a constant basis, but it also 
will prevent leaves from going down our storm drains which wreaks havoc on our reten=on ponds 
(hence bagging them rather than using the storm drains as a receptacle). 
 



The City of Colleyville is GiAing Again! 
Many of you have seen our Colleyville Government has approved the $35 gi] card distribu=on again 
this holiday season!  They should be hi^ng your mailbox this week.   Keep an eye on Facebook 
where many of our residents post the receipt of the cards.  They can be used at restaurants and 
stores in Colleyville.  It’s a wonderful way to support our local businesses. 
 
HOA MeeDng – Save The Date 
Our next HOA board mee=ng is January 9th.  Mark your calendars and stay turned for the Zoom link 
if you’d like to aLend this informa=ve virtual mee=ng. 
 
In closing, again thank you to our incoming and outgoing HOA board members and countless 
volunteers who make this community run so smoothly.  And we thank each of you for your 
commitment to making RP what it is today.  We hope you and your families have a safe, healthy, and 
enjoyable holiday season and look forward to an amazing year ahead.   See you on the trails, don’t 
forget to wave! 
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